GAMBLING COMMISSION E-BULLETIN

18 November 2013

Welcome to our fortnightly newsletter. You have registered on our website to receive news and updates from us.

In this edition:

- 1. Our chairman's keynote speech: Public confidence the key to innovation and growth in the gambling industry
- 2. Working together to stop match fixing in sport
- 3. Catch up with the us on LinkedIn
- 4. Regulatory sanctions register updated
- 5. Other news

1. Our chairman's keynote speech: Public confidence - the key to innovation and growth in the gambling industry

Philip Graf, Chairman for the Gambling Commission, delivered a keynote speech at the Business In Sport and Leisure (BISL) annual conference.

Read more...

2. Working together to stop match fixing in sport

Representatives from sports governing bodies came together with betting operators, law enforcement agencies and sports participants at Twickenham last week to share details of their work in preventing match fixing in British sport.

Read more...

3. Catch up with the Commission on LinkedIn

We have launched two groups on LinkedIn – <u>Keeping money laundering out of casinos</u> and <u>The Gambling Commission</u>, <u>licensing officers and licensing authorities</u>. These groups are run by Commission experts and are aimed at ensuring our stakeholders have accurate information about us and about gambling regulation in Great Britain.

You can also follow <u>The Gambling Commission LinkedIn company page</u> for general updates.

4. Regulatory sanctions register updated

The operator licence regulatory sanctions register has recently been updated on our website.

Read more...

5. Other news

The Responsible Gambling Trust (RGT) is to hold a conference titled - Harm minimisation in gambling: current issues and future directions

The Gambling (Licensing and Advertising) Bill has been through its second reading in the House of Commons and is presently in the Committee stage

House of Lords debate on gaming machine stakes and prizes

THE NEXT E-BULLETIN WILL BE SENT ON 2 DECEMBER 2013

- Follow us
- Follow us
- Subscribe to our RSS feed for regular updates and news
 - If your colleagues would like to subscribe to this newsletter, please register here.
- If you do not wish to receive future issues, click <u>unsubscribe</u> and send the email that is generated.